
2024 A2I Summer Acceleration Mathematics Program 

What Is the Purpose of this Program? 
The Advanced Academic Immersion (A2I) Summer Acceleration Program is designed to prepare students for entry into a 
rigorous course of study that affords ALL mathematics students the opportunity to accelerate their learning. A2I enables 
students to develop critical thinking and problem-solving skills essential to success in Advanced Placement (AP) and 
college courses. 

What is required to enter the program? 
> Be enrolled in high school for the Fall of 2024 (Spring 2024 students in grades 8 - 11 are eligible) 

 > Successful completion of pre-requisite courses 
> Passing score on appropriate A2I-designed pre-test 

What are the course requirements? 
> Attend the course for 100 hours (five hours a day for 20 days). No more than two absences are allowed. More 



> Register on-line, on the FWISD Mathematics Department web page, no later than March 8, 2024. Students and 
families will be notified of program acceptance the week of May 6th - 15th, 2024, and confirmation of student 
participation is due May 10, 2024.  

>For more information contact  
Kenyail Carr, Director K-12 Mathematics and Sciencet  


